Carr - Catherine

From: Dataworks
Subject: FW: Automatic Email Acknowledgement Only - please do not reply to this email

From: Nigel Gladstone [mailto:foi+request-2452-XXXXXXXX @ XXXXXXXXXXX.XXX. XX ]

Sent: Thursday, 8 December 2016 6:13 PM

To: Council Email

Subject: Re: Automatic Email Acknowledgement Only - please do not reply to this email

Dear Gunnedah Shire Council,

You have not responded to my request for information yet, it has been more than a month. Can | please clarify that |
want to know how many high and medium risk food businesses were inspected in each year (2013/14, 2014/15,
2015/16) and what percentage of the total number of these were inspected in each year, how many warnings,
formal improvement notices and fines were issued in each year? How many outlets were shut down each year, if
any?

This request is very simple as all the information | am asking for is contained in an annual report all councils provide
to the NSW food Authority.

If you do not have a copy of it, you can request it from the food authority and they will email it back to you. | am
happy to go through the form myself to get the information as several other councils have sent it to me.

Unfortunately, the Food authority will not release the forms as it is third party information so | have to request it
from all councils individually. | have already received this information from more than 50 councils now without the
need for a formal GIPA as it is an informal request.

Yours sincerely,

Nigel Gladstone

Automatic Email Acknowledgement:

On behalf of Gunnedah Shire Council, | wish to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence and advise that it will
be processed by the responsible officer in due course.

This email account is monitored Monday - Friday during business hours 8:30am to 5:00pm, excluding Public
Holidays. For urgent enquiries please contact the After Hours service for assistance 02 6740 2100.

Regards,

Gunnedah Shire Council |

Gunnedah Shire Council (63 Elgin Street) | PO Box 63, Gunnedah NSW 2380t 02 6740 2100 | f 02 67402119 | e
[Gunnedah Shire Council request email]<mailto:[Gunnedah Shire Council request email]> Find us at:
www.gunnedah.nsw.gov.au<http://www.infogunnedah.com.au/> Or:
www.facebook.com/gunnedahshire<http://www.facebook.com/gunnedahshire>

PRIVACY AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE | The information contained in this email is intended for the named
recipients only. It may contain privileged, private and confidential information and if you are not the named
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intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or take any action in reliance on it. If you have received this email
in error, please notify us immediately by email or by the telephone number listed above.

This message has been scanned for malware by Websense. www.websense.com

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
foi+request-2452-XXXXXXXX @ XXXXXXXXXXX.XXX. XX

This request has been made by an individual using Right to Know. This message and any reply that you make will be
published on the internet. More information on how Right to Know works can be found at:
https://www.righttoknow.org.au/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your organisation's
FOI page.




